
Term 4 Week 8                                    Thursday 1 December 2022 

 

Thur 1 Dec Concert Rehears-

al 

Fri 2 Dec School Concert 

Mon—Fri 5 - 9 

Dec 

School Swimming 

Mon - Thur 12 - 15 

Dec 

School Surfing 

Fri 16 Dec Afternoon tea 

and presentation 

Last day of Term 

Dates To Remember  

We pay our respects to the people of the Bundjalung nation upon whose country we learn and teach.  

Dear Families and Friends, 

It’s concert time!! We are very excited that, after three long years, Sue and 

the kids will finally have the opportunity to perform for us tomorrow night at 

the hall!  

Concert: Friday night is concert night. Children need to be at Repentance 

Creek Hall at 5.45 and the show begins at 6.30. Please make sure your 

children have some food and rest before show time, we are also asking all 

families to bring a plate to share after the show 

Seed Propagation Workshop: Children and staff loved learning about how to 

propagate the seeds of native trees with Deb and Jo from Firewheel 

Rainforest Nursery. They also helped transfer baby seedlings into individual 

pots and learnt how to look after them. We hope to plant these seedings 

next year at the school and by the creek. There will be a one-day 

community festival and planting called Regeneration. For more information 

you can go to: https://regeneration.mullumseed.org.au/. A big thank you to 

Ray Moynihan for making this happen. 

FilmBy: Congratulations to all our students for creating the amazing movie, 

Sunnyside Up, that premiered at Southern Cross University on Tuesday night. 

And a particular congratulations to the film’s editor, Louie. Our movie won 

the award for Best Editor and this was solely Louie’s work! A very well 

deserved award!  

Premiers Award: And speaking of awards, congratulations to Roy for winning 

the inaugural Premiers Respect Award. This award recognises students who 

consistently show high standards of kindness, inclusiveness and community-

mindedness. Congratulations, Roy!  

 

Bundjalung Country 

Upper Coopers Creek Road 

Upper Coopers Creek  NSW  2480 

Phone: (02) 6688 2128 

Fax: (02) 6688 2150 

Email: cooperscrk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Web: www.cooperscrk-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

   Upper Coopers Creek  
      Public School      Newsletter 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fregeneration.mullumseed.org.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7Ccooperscrk-p.school%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C1c1268a5dda14ea2a33308dacce619f7%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638047585903315204%7CUnknow
mailto:cooperscrk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.cooperscrk-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


We pay our respects to the people of the Bundjalung nation upon whose country we learn and teach.  

Term 4 Week 8                                                                Thursday 1 December 2022 

P&C: Thanks to all the parents who came along to our P&C meeting yesterday. 

Swimming: Our annual intensive swimming program will be held next week, 5-9 December. The 

NSW Department of Education School Swimming Scheme is an intensive learn to swim program 

which develops water confidence and provides students with basic skills in water safety and 

survival. The program is running at GSAC in Goonellabah. 

Surfing: Our annual surfing lessons will happen in the final week of the term, 12-15 December. Surf 

lessons are a lot of fun and a great way to learn about beach and surf safety. 

End of Year Afternoon Tea and Presentation: We would love for families to join us for afternoon tea 

and a presentation to celebrate the end of the year on Friday 16 December. 


